
 
 

Balmain Cross Country Carnival 2023 
Congratulations to all students who competed at 
the Balmain Cross Country Carnival on the 24th May. We 
are very proud to announce that Birchgrove Public 
Schouccessful day for all BPS competitors and the whole 
school. 
 
 
A special mention to Florence Scotting, Alicia Abad 
Delgado, Oliver Lane, James Ellis and Oscar Bain who 
qualified for the Sydney East Cross Country Carnival. A 
fantastic achievement. Well done and the best of luck! 
 
BPS competitors and the whole school. 
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Principals Trophy: In our assembly for 
Week 7 the Stingrays for their insightful 
and considered responses when looking 
for the ‘Main Idea’ in a text. 
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2024 Term 1 
 
19/3  P&C Meeting 7pm Staffroom 

19/3 Bertoni Gelato K-2 @3-5 

20/3 Bertoni Gelato 3-6 @3-5 

21/3 Harmony Day Assembly 

25/3 Naplan ends 

26/3 Stage 2 History Excursion 

27/11 Easter Hat Parade 

28/3  Stage 3 Interrelate 

29/3-1/4 Easter 

2/4 School Photos 

4/4 School Photos 

4/4 Stage 3 Interrelate 

5/4 Cross Country Carnival 

8/4 Kindergarten Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

8/4 Preschool vision screening 

9/4 Stage 3 Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

9/4 Preschool vision screening 

10/4 Stage 1 Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

11/4 Stage 2 Parent Teacher 
Interviews 

11/4 Preschool vision screening 

12/4 Term 1 Last Day 

W 

a

c

k

n

o

w

l

/

e

d

g

e 

t

h

e 

W

 
 

                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

. 
 

Term 1 Week 5  18/3/2024 

We acknowledge the Wangal 
people of the Eora Nations, the 
traditional custodians of the land 
on which we play, learn and 
grow. We pay respect to elders 
past, present and emerging. 

 

There is a Harmony 
Day Assembly on the 
basketball courts @ 
9:15 21/3 for any 
families that would 
like to join us ! 

Congratulations to Charlotte Coutts who represented us at 
the Sydney East Primary Schools Sports Association 
(PSSA) swimming carnival on Monday 11 March 2024, held 
at Sydney Olympic Park Aquatic Centre. 
 
Congratulations to Maisie Odell from the Rosellas who 
competed at the Nippers stare championships! 
 
 
 
 

QE store has kindly 
donated this giant egg to 
be raffled by the P&C. 
 
The Student Parliament 
Prime Ministers and their 
teams will be helping sell 
raffle tickets for $2 at the 
front of the school of a 
morning! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Around the School 

         
 

 
 
 

                                                   
 

                               

The Sugar Gliders have been having lots of fun exploring estimating and measuring items over 
a metre. 
 

Stage One Possums 
have been learning to 
apply their understanding 
of context and write an 
Acknowledgement of 
Country. 
 
On Thursday, Stage 2 
went on a walk to 
Elkington Park and its 
surrounds to study our 
local geology. Students 
paid close attention to rock 
formations and cliff faces 
and collected samples of 
rock and soil. It was a fun 
and educational afternoon. 
This week in Science 
lessons, students have 
been analysing their 
samples and making 
observations. 
 
Thank you to the Year 6 
Charities Ministry for 
organising such a fun day 
for the school whilst also 
raising money for our two 
World Vision sponsor 
children. 

 


